From:

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: RE: MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3
Date: Saturday, 6 April 2019 4:15:19 PM

I wish to record my strong objection to this developer’s application for six further house blocks along Seaspray

Ave Narrawallee.
Such a development will mean the loss of many mature trees which are habitat to much wildlife. This area also

backs onto the Reserve of which I’m a frequent user. It will severely affect the amenity of this area.
Your sincerely

Chris Symons

Milton

Sent from my iPhone





